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This is absolute insanity.  Perhaps we need to educate Travis Nelson, Shannon 

Isadore, James Manning, and Andrea Valderrama on the history of Oregon and its 

absence of slavery. I vehemently oppose this absolute nonsense of a bill.  Even if the 

cost of living wasn't one of the highest in the Nation, here in Oregon, I would never 

support such a ludicrous bill.  Why don't you stop wasting taxpayer dollars on insanity 

and come up with some solutions to the homeless (and not just funneling money into 

the Democratic party reserves) and bigger issues in Oregon.  I thought Oregon 

Democrats couldn't get more out of touch with bills such as 'Black Drag' and "Green 

Policies", but this takes the cake. 


